
 

 

Home page of our new Utah section 
website 

Treasure Report 

Aug 2017 statement of 
accounts 

Balance: 
$954.86 AACE Utah Section members at our Sept Meeting L to R: 

Daniel Prickett, Lynn Larsen, Ashley Garza, Meri Bennett 

September Meeting 
We had the pleasure of Lynn Larsen presenting on “Optimizing the 

Resolution and Disputes on Construction Projects” at our Utah Septem-

ber Meeting held at the Williams Building.  This was also streamed vir-

tually to members of the Rocky Mountain Section based out of Denver, 

CO.  We are looking forward to this exciting opportunity to connect with 

other members in our Region.  
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2017 AACE Region 5 Symposium 

It’s not too late to sign up for the sym-
posium!  

November 3-4 in The Woodlands, 
Texas 

http://www.region5symposium.com/   

New Utah Section Website 
We now have a new Utah Section Website!  It is up and running, check 

it out at the link below.  We will work to update every quarter at a mini-

mum with these newsletters and past presentations. 

https://www.aaceutah.org/   

Upcoming October Meeting 
James Arrow, lead associate at Booz Allen Hamilton will be presenting 

his topic on Big Data via skype.  The meeting will be held at the Wil-

liams building Oct 18, 2017 from 12-1pm.  A Skype meeting link will be 

included on the invite for those who want to join remotely.  


